
 

 
 

 
Student World Impact Film Festival (SWIFF)   A 501(c)(3) Nonprofit Organization
   

June 26, 2023 
United States of America 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This official letter certifies that the film The Cycle has been screened at the Student World Impact Film 
Festival (SWIFF) in the Asia Region on June 20, 2023.  
 
The Student World Impact Film Festival (SWIFF) is the premier platform for showcasing the artistic talent of 
student filmmakers from around the world. Screening the films of filmmakers from 120 countries each year, 
SWIFF offers filmmakers the opportunity to elevate their careers and gain exposure in the entertainment 
world. 
 
The Cycle was highly appreciated and warmly received by our judges. It succeeded in stirring thoughtful 
dialogue amongst jury members, a testament to its profound impact.  
 
We extend our warmest congratulations to the creators, and everyone involved in the making of The Cycle, for 
their outstanding achievement and wish them the best of luck in their future endeavors. 
 
Persons affiliated with the film: 
Harsh Narayan Jha, Sakshi, Vaibhav Kumar Mishra, Abhijeet Singh Gureniya 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Leschinsky 
 

 
Festival Director 
Student World Impact Film Festival (SWIFF) 
 
Email: mark@lightfilmfest.org 
Website: https://swiff.org/ 
Phone: (201) 540-8366 


